
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to see all the children dressed up today to support Children In Need! Thank you for all your 
kind donations. We have spent some time talking with pupils about where their money goes and how they have 
supported those less fortunate. 
Our monthly church service was lovely on Wednesday. This week is Interfaith Week and so we focused on the 
similarities between all faiths and considered the beliefs and values that all religions share. Earlier in the week 
Year 3 and 4 did a wonderful job leading the Remembrance Service for school. Two of our prefects attended the 
village memorial service also. We very much love supporting local events where we can. 
Next week we have parents evenings on Tuesday and Thursday so we look forward to welcoming you into 
school. If you are unable to attend and need a different time or day to meet your child’s teacher please contact 
the school office to organise this. 
Finally, we’re pleased to say the sickness bug has stabilised in school now and we are roughly back to normal 
absence rates for pupils which is great. We will continue to make sure we do all we can internally to make sure 
the risk of spreading winter bugs is minimised. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend, 
 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

Friday 15th November 2024 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 3 Menu of the 

Autumn/Winter 2024 menu.  

• Second hand uniform sale and Christmas 

jumper donations:  

The PTA are having a second-hand uniform sale in 

main reception on Tuesday and Thursday when 

Parents Evening is on.  

They are also asking for Second hand Christmas 

jumpers to be donated.  
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